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Comments: To whom it may concern: I am concerned about the proposed logging project in the Pole Creek area.

I ski the area in the winter and hike and recreate there in the summer. I enjoy seeing wildlife and know that part

of the area is important roadless and security habitat for ungulate species. Please consider all of the impacts

thoroughly, and I ask you to consider a range of alternatives that include smaller projects and not logging the

entire area proposed. I also ask you to consult with the Powder River Pass Nordic Club to minimize impacts on

winter recreation. Thank you, Shannon Anderson


